
Frequently asked questions from our parents… 

 

Can you help them with going to the toilet? 
Yes, we will help them and follow our risk assessment however we do try and encourage them 
to go on their own. If your child needs continuing support, we will put a care plan if place for 

them. 
 

Can you help with dressing? 
Yes again we will help but encourage them to be independent and do it on their own. 

 
Can they bring their own snack? 

No, we provide the children with fruit and milk. 
 

Can I supply juice instead of water? 
No, we only allow the children to drink water and milk at school. 

 
Can I come in the class in the mornings of they are upset? 

We encourage the children to come in on their own as we feel it helps them settle quicker.  
Due to the current situation no parents are allowed in the classrooms at this present time.  

You drop your child off at the gate, and a staff member will support them. 
 

Can my child bring in a toy? 
We have so many toys to play with, so we ask you not to bring your own.  

 
How do I know if my child has eaten their lunch? 

The midday supervisors will tell your child’s teacher if they haven’t eaten their lunch, and 
they will pass the message to you.  

 
Can you apply sun cream to my child? 

At this present moment in time we are asking parents to apply sun cream before they come to 
school. 

 

What if my child doesn't settle? 

Peckover is a nurturing school and we have a fantastic pastoral team that work with 
teachers and parents.  In Rainbow we are one big team, and will help and support each 

other throughout the whole year. 

 

 



Can my child wear jewellery in school? 

For health and safety reasons no jewellery is to be allowed in school.  If ears are pierced 
small studs can be worn but must be removed for PE sessions.  Every Thursday your child 

must come in without these in. 

What should I put in my child`s lunch box? 

Peckover is a healthy school so please ensure their lunchboxes are too.  We also have 
children with nut allergies so we are a nut free school. 

 

What if my child can`t speak English? 

We love at Peckover how diverse and unique we all are and every child will be supported 
with their individual needs.  Teaching in Rainbow involves lots of pictures, visuals and 

objects to ensure all children understand. 

Do you have breakfast and after school club? 

Yes, we have breakfast and after school club.  More details of this available at the office.   

 

 


